
World Environment Day 

On the occasion of World Environment Day, a Campus Cleaning and Tree 

Plantation Drive was successfully conducted under the guidance and coordination 

of the NSS Unit, SFD Unit, and Students' Union of Mariani College. 

We extend our sincere appreciation to the students of HS First Year and HS 

Second Year for their active and wholehearted participation in this noble initiative. 

Your involvement reflects a strong commitment to fostering a cleaner, healthier, 

and greener environment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


